
 

 

4th May 2018 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 

Billy Bob’s Ice Cream Parlour 
 
As a reward trip for all of their hard work over the last year, Year 11 are going to celebrate by 
visiting Bolton Abbey and Billy Bob’s Ice Cream Parlour in Skipton, North Yorkshire on 
Thursday 28th June 2018.  This will be a full day excursion and is planned as follows: 
 

 9.30am - depart from school 

 10.40am – arrive at Bolton Abbey car park 

 10.40am – 11.40am – walk around the grounds of Bolton Abbey 

 11.40am – 11.55am travel to Billy Bob’s Ice Cream Parlour 

 12.00pm – 1.30pm – lunch at Billy Bob’s Ice Cream Parlour 

 1.30pm – 2.10pm – return to school 

 3.15pm – depart school as usual 

 
Year 11 students have all been working hard this year with mini enterprise to raise funds for 
their trip and have raised enough money to have £10 each to spend on their lunch and pay 
for the parking at Bolton Abbey. You can visit the website at http://www.billybobsparlour.com/ to 
look at the menu and see what is available.  
 
It is unlikely that extra money will be needed as £10 is sufficient to buy lunch. If you really 
feel the need to ‘top up’ this spending money you are welcome to, but your child will not 
need more than £5 in total to enjoy a good lunch. We will be vigilant with dishes which 
contain nuts and ensure these are not purchased. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return Mr Byrne by Monday 11th June 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Byrne 
Form Tutor 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Billy Bob’s Ice Cream parlour 
 
 
Student name: _______________________________________   Form: Slaidburn/Blacko 
 
I do/ do not give permission for my son/ daughter to go to Bolton Abbey and Billy Bob’s Ice 
Cream Parlour on Thursday 28th June 2018. 
 
 
Signed:     __________________________________________  Date: _______________ 

 

http://www.billybobsparlour.com/

